
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

FOREST SERVICE

WASHINGTON 25, D .C .

IN REPLY REFER TO

2710

October 22, 1963

Dr. Franklin Wolff
Box 559
Lone Pine ., California

Dear Dr. Wolff :

Secretary of Agriculture Orville Freeman has asked us to answer
your letter of October 14 since it involves the administration
of National Forest land .

The Forest Service operates on a decentralized basis, and we
have no records in this office concerning your special use
permit . Consequently., we are sending a copy of your letter to
Regional Forester Charles Connaughton of San Francisco ., with
a request that he investigate and write to you .

If you have any questions after receiving Mr . Connaughton's
letter, please let us know .

Sincerely yours .

BN SIFKER~ Director
Division of Recreation and

Land Uses


